SUBMISSION TO THE DRAFT NATURAL RESOURCES REGIONAL PLAN

The Committee received a report on the draft Natural Resources Regional Plan which is to be
forwarded to the Council by the Regulatory and Consents Committee.

It was agreed that the Committee would support the draft version to Environment Canterbury following
amendments proposed by this Committee. The full submission would be presented to the Council by
the Regulatory and Consents Committee.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


